David C. Hanson

211 North Linden Street

Hammond, LA 70401
6 May 2003

Dear Jim:

It seems to take me forever to get around to everything these days. Here’s that newspaper article about our house (next installment coming up; I’d rather the actual renovation were coming up, but that seems to be out of my hands and given over the whims of appraisers and such people). Here also are photos of the house to give you a better idea, along with one of us and the dogs sitting in the patio.

Thanks for all your help on the house.

Best,

